
 
 

 

Willemstad – Netherlands Antilles, April 15th 2022 

 

As a result of the crisis in the Ukraine marine fuel prices have risen sharply over 
the past months, with price hikes accelerating since mid February 2022. 
Consequently Seacat Line will implement a combined BAF/ESF increase of U$ 
200/40ft container (any type) effective May 15th 2022, which is applicable to 
both northbound and southbound containers. 

 

Seacatline is also announcing the implementation of a General Rate Increase 
on northbound services of U$ 100/40ft container (any type) – U$ 50/20ft 
container (any type) between Costa Rica and Florida, effective May 15th 2022. 

 
 


